
MANITOBA	
Susan	Tsang,	President	
Jared	Rykiss,	Secretary/Treasurer	

MOS	(Manitoba	Orthodontic	Society)	future	meeting	dates:	

•Arrangements	for	a	2021	Fall	Meeting	have	not	been	set.	

Recent	activities:		

•MOS	has	raised	a	concern	regarding	the	lack	of	orthodontic	assistants	in	the	province.	
The	members	intend	to	collaborate	to	set	up	a	new	program	to	graduate	orthodontic	
assistants	starting	this	October.	

•The	Canadian	Association	of	Orthodontists	(CAO)	2021	meeting	that	would	be	held	in	
Quebec	City	on	September	23-25,	2021	was	canceled	due	to	the	COVID-19	pandemic.	
Members	were	invited	to	participate	in	the	CAO’s	2021	Virtual	Education	Series	on	
September	14	and	23	as	well	as	October	20.	The	2022	meeting	will	be	held	in	
Saskatoon,	SK,	also	in	September.	

•The	Division	of	Orthodontics	of	the	University	of	Manitoba	received	two	new	
residents	in	July	2021,	one	international	(India)	and	the	other	from	Winnipeg.	Although	
most	lectures	are	being	delivered	online,	lab	and	clinical	activities	have	been	resumed	
to	nearly	full	capacity	since	the	spring.	There	are	currently	seven	residents	in	the	
program.	
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